
From:  
To: 

Interested Party 
Reference numbers : 20023296 and 
20023297 
Dear Sirs, 
I live on . Over the 
last couple of days we have seen road 
traffic signs being put out at Thorpeness 
and other locations. 
The signs state “Slow ...Works Access 
ahead...” 
Coming out of my property this morning I 
now find these signs are on Grove Road 
too, I was somewhat annoyed to see one of 
the signs had been placed on our grass next 
to the road.... no one has asked us for 
permission to place it there, no one has sent 
us any notice of this happening! The only 
notice I have seen was pinned to a wooden 
stake further up the road where it leads to a 
public footpath. 
See pictures below... 
I really do feel that SPR are somewhat 
jumping the gun here as they have not been 
granted permission for any substations yet! 
 
All this so called “ ground work” 
investigations should not be happening. 
Just thought that you might be interested in 
this. 
To me it’s just another example of SPR 
having absolutely no respect for the 
residents who are being deeply affected by 
all the events surrounding their application 
for these substations. 
Regards 
Mrs C. Munden 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 




